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Proposals to host the 29th IUGG General Assembly in 2027 are now being accepted and must be 
submitted to the IUGG Secretariat by 11 January 2023 (six months before the next General 
Assembly, consistent with IUGG By-Law 6). The requirements and guidelines for the proposals are 
now available. All proposals will be evaluated by the Site Comparison Committee, and a report will 
be given to the IUGG Council before its final vote. The IUGG Council, at its meeting during the 28th 
IUGG General Assembly in Berlin, Germany, in July 2023, will make the final selection of the venue 
of the 29th IUGG General Assembly. 
 
For more information, please contact the IUGG Secretariat 
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